
Port of Kingston 
Kitsap County, WA 

 
RESOLUTION NO. 04-01-2021 

 
A Resolution of the Commission of the Port of Kingston 

 
RESOLUTION TO APPROVE RELIEF OF FEES FOR THE KINGSTON FARMERS MARKET DUE TO STATE 

MANDATED COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 
 

WHERAS, The Port of Kingston has a direct interest to promote tourism and trade through and around the 
Kingston community, and throughout the Port district.  
 
WHERAS, The Port of Kingston serves as the venue for the Kingston Farmers Market (dba Kingston Public Market).  
 

WHERAS, The Port of Kingston is required to provide staffing to comply with State of Washington rules and 
regulations under COVID-19 restrictions and state guidelines and this additional effort requires an additional staff 
person to ensure compliance. 
 
WHERAS, The Port of Kingston incurs fees associated with this additional staffing,  
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Commissioners for the Port of Kingston hereby grants authority to the Executive 
Director, Greg Englin to forgive the additional fees for staffing associated with COIVD-19 complaince and until State 
requirements no longer require this measure.  
 
Passed by the Board of Commissioners for the Port of Kingston, Kitsap County, Washington at a regular 
meeting held this 28th day of April, 2021. 
 
PORT OF KINGSTON 
KITSAP COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Laura Gronnvoll, Commissioner 

Attest: ___________________________ 
Greg Englin, Executive Director 

_________________________________ 
Steve Heacock, Commissioner 
 
_________________________________ 
Mary McClure, Commissioner 
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